

Police Department

Nannette H. Hegerty Chief of Police

August 16, 2006

Ms. Rita Cheng
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
University of Wisconsin – Milwaukee
P.O. Box 413
Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413

Dear Vice Chancellor Cheng:

RE: EXTENDING THE LAW ENFORCEMENT SPECIAL ASSIGNMENT GRANT AGREEMENT WITH UWM

Dear Chancellor Cheng:

This letter comes in response to your correspondence of August 8, 2006, requesting additional extension of the law enforcement special assignment grant agreement to include two sets of two officers each for the Thursday thru Saturday evening shifts from August 17 to October 28, 2006 and April 5 to May 19, 2007. It is understood that the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee shall commit payment not to exceed \$24,000 for the stated period. By this letter, the Milwaukee Police Department agrees to expand this special assignment grant agreement.

We appreciate this partnership to enhance the quality of life in the neighborhoods surrounding UWM.

Sincerely.

NANNETTE H. HEGERT

CHIEF OF POLICE

c: Patrick B. McDonnell, Deputy City Attorney
Deputy Chief Dale T. Schunk, Patrol Bureau
Deputy Inspector Anna Ruzinski, Intergovernmental Relations
Budget Manager Barbara Butler
Captain Anthony Smith, District Five